
Dear Parents, 
    What a great week we had here at Gan
Yiladim. We have been perfecting our daily
routines and been very busy around our
classroom. 
    The theme of this week was "The king in
the field" Now that we are in the Hebrew
Month of Elul. Right before the holiday of
Rosh Hashana, the King, Hashem, comes out to
the field so we can ask Him for whatever we
want for the new year.  
        

Our sensory table had green peas (grass) and lots of mini crowns and treasures. We were very busy searching, scooping and pouring all week.   

Building a palace in our block area 

S 

Crafting Crowns 

GAN YILADIM NEWS
AUGUST 25TH/ח׳ אלול 

CANDLE LIGHTING 
7:30 PM 

OLIVES זיתים FIGS תאנים
 

Shabbat Shalom
Morah Jenna, Eva, and Mushka Fields and loose parts 

Can you make a crown with playdough and jewels 

Green paint at our easel 

King costumes in our dramatic play 

What do you want to ask Hashem for?
Rochel- A unicorn flower dress
Ari- To make my baby happy 

Mila- a new dress
Hiyot- A blue clothes for my baby 

Maya- To bring me my baby
Anna- a rainbow Barbie dress 

Bentzion- lots of things and new glasses
Libi- When my baby cries he should be happy and a new

watch 
Leah- a mouth and a crab and a special baby 

Field Collages 



GAN YILADIM NEWS
AUGUST 25TH/ ח׳ אלול 

CANDLE LIGHTING 
7:30 PM 

POMEGRANATES רימונים
 

     GRAPES ענבים
 


